
 

 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203 P 303.866.3567 F 303.832.8106   https://drms.colorado.gov 

Jared Polis, Governor  |  Dan Gibbs, Executive Director  |  Virginia Brannon, Director 
 

 
 
 
 
December 27, 2023 
 
Russell Van Egmond 
546 Doe Valley Rd. 
Guffey, CO 80820 
 
Re: Decision Document, 110c to 112c Conversion Application CN1 
 Van Egmond Stone Pit, File No. M-1991-080 
 
Dear Mr. Van Egmond, 
 
On December 27, 2023, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety concluded its review of the 
110c to 112c conversion application submitted to the Division on December 29, 2022, addressing the 
following:  
 
Addition of 10 acres to the permit for a total of 20 acres. 
 
The decision reached by the Division is:  Approve.   
 
The terms of Conversion No. 1 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into Permit No. M-
1991-080. All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-1991-080 remain in full force and 
effect. The revised liability amount exceeds the financial warranty currently held (see below), please 
submit additional bond or a rider to your existing bond that equals or exceeds the Revised Liability.  The 
revision will not be final until the bond is approved by the Division. 
 

Bond Held: $9,360.00 
Prior Liability: $9,360.00 
Change in Liability: $18,740.00 
Revised Liability: $28,100.00 
Prior Permit Acreage  10.0 
Change in Permit Acreage  10.0 
Revised Permit Acreage 20.0 

 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 303-866-3567 ext. 8132 or elliott.russell@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Elliott R. Russell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Cc: Michael Cunningham, Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety  
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